
We are offering a GMAS (Georgia Milestones  Assessment      

System) parent workshop to  assist you in understanding how 

you can help your child prepare for the upcoming Georgia      

Milestones End of Grade Assessment. Please join us as we share 

this valuable information. 

Date:  Wednesday, February 13, 2019 

Time:  6:00—7:00 p.m. 

 

Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 

Time: 12:00—1:00 p.m. 

Location: Computer Lab 

The workshops are identical, so 

please choose a date and time 

that is convenient for you. This 

time is set aside for parents to 

gain assistance and your            

student need not attend. We 

look forward to seeing you. 


